What services are available after your child has completed the First
Steps Program? Join us for the "Next Steps: Life After First Steps”
virtual meeting that will provide information about the services offered by
your local school district and the process to access these services.
Representatives from local preschool special education programs will
guide you through the case conference process and help you understand
what services could be offered by the school district in which you live.

March18,2021 - 7pm-8:30pm

You must register by emailing kgroves@cibaby.org

You will receive a follow-up email with a link for the Zoom meeting.
If you need special accommodations, contact Stacy at (317)472-6103.




